
                              Curators Committee Meeting June 2, 2014   APPROVED 
 
Members present

 

: Reg Barney, Carol Bergeron, Donna Dunkerton, Carolyn 
Barney, Ann Wadsworth, Patsy Carter. 

Minutes 

 

of March 14, 2014 were approved with the following corrections:  Ann 
Wadsworth did not attend meeting, sum of $200.00 changed to $225.00. 

Treasurer’s report 
 

No change  

Correspondence 
 

 None 

Old Business

Donna washed the Museum sign in lieu of repainting it. She reported on the 
progress for obtaining the State sign honoring the Noyes Academy and the 
petitions which were signed. She also reported that John Bergeron has typed and 
framed the list of donors to the school bell on display in the museum.  

: A moment of silence was observed in memory of Ed Lary, our Vice-
Chairman. 

 
New Business 

 

Carol spoke about the interest in engaging a museum specialist to 
evaluate our collection with an emphasis on conservation. Discussion included 
that the lack of heat in the building and the cement floors are detrimental to our 
artifacts.  Patsy offered to ask at Dartmouth College for suggestions for 
conservators and Carolyn will ask her cousin for advice. 

Donna’s brother Larry Tibbets will be at the museum to assist with moving heavy 
objects. Carol reported that Mike Samson approved having the DPW provide 
similar assistance.  
 
The minutes of the Canaan Lake Assoc. have been added to the collection. 
 
Ann Wadsworth was voted unanimously to be our new Vice-Chairwoman. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned 

Next meeting 
 

October 6, 2014 


